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Rotary, Be the Inspiration - Quote of the Day 
"Words are, in my not-so-humble opinion, our most inexhaustible source of magic." - J.K. Rowling, author Harry Potter ⚡ 

Rotary supports education and literacy for children and adults. Our goal is to strengthen the capacity of communities to 
support basic education and literacy, reduce gender disparity in education, and increase adult literacy. 
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Last Meeting 

 
 

This Week 
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Officers 2017/2018 
 
We had a good attendance with 
15 members, 2 visiting Rotarians 
and a guest of our speaker. Our 
speaker was Dr. Michael Birrer, 
visited to discuss the needs of our 
state in terms of cancer care.  The 
challenges facing the UAB 
Comprehensive Cancer Center 
include the need for more 
physicians, coordination of 
patient care, and the need for a 
building. A very interesting and 
informative presentation.  
 
 

 
 
 
 

Program 
David C. Smitherman 

CEO and President  
of the Better Business Bureau  of 

Birmingham 
 

Greeters 
Kenan Kern and Ryan Nelson   

  
 

Hoover Rotary 50/50 UPDATE 
At our last meeting on August 1 
Susette splurged and bought 5 
tickets and her number was pulled 
and she drew the Nine of Hearts.  
We took in $17.00 and the new 
Jackpot is $34.00 with 48 cards in 
the deck counting the joker. 
 

 

RI President 2018/2019 
Barry Rassin  
 
District 6860 – 2018/2019 
District Governor – Carol Argo   
Assistant DG – Larry Sparks  
 
 
Officers Hoover Rotary Club 
2018/2019 
President – Ed Burtnett  
President Elect – Susette Clark-Walker 
Secretary – Matthew Allen 
Treasurer – Keith Miller & Andy Peters 
Sergeant at Arms – Ryan Nelson 
Past President – Chuck Conour   
Membership – Susette Clark-Walker 
Hoover Club Foundation – Larry Sparks 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  HOOVER ROTARY CHARTERED 1977        WEDNESDAY AUGUST 8,  2018   

Mark your calendar  

District 6860  
Rotary Foundation Dinner 

November 1, 2018 
Botanical Gardens, Huntsville              

For more information visit the District 
6860 web site  

 

 

 
Thank you to all the Hoover 
Rotarians who have made 
donations to this awesome cause 
and function. Because of you 
your donation has been matched 
and we will donate $2000 to 
Children’s of Alabama Critical 
Care Transport.  
 
If you haven’t already signed up 
to volunteer – volunteers are still 
needed.  
 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/2
0f054aadac2aa5fc1-boiling2 
 

 

 
 
 

August Greeters  
August 15 Andy Peters & Doug 
Harkness 
 
Board Meeting  
August 15 
 
Club Does Not Meet 
August 22 & August 29  
 
Happy August Birthdays 
Rex Webb – August 17 
George Elliott – August 21 
Keith Miller – August 31  
 
Rotary Global Rewards – want 
to learn more about this program - 
Attend a webinar on 16 August 2018, 
8:30-9:30 Chicago time (UTC-5), to learn 
about and promote Rotary Global 
Rewards. Rotary Global Rewards is our 
member benefits program for Rotarians. It 
offers discounts on products and services. 
Find out how you can take advantage of 
these special offers, post your own, or 
choose offers that give back to Rotary. If 
you can’t attend the live webinar, just 
register and we’ll send you a recording. To 
register – visit this web site:  
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register
/8085537323134700547 
 


